
  

                

 
 

VOL  XXXII  BULLETIN FRIDAY 13
TH

 SEPTEMBER, 2013 No. 37

Alumni Association Calls For 

Support to its National Convention  
 

ayero University Alumni Association 

has called on its members wherever 

they may be either in the country or 

abroad to fully support its National 

Convention, the first of its kind, through 

material and moral assistance, to ensure the 

success of the event, scheduled to hold on 

Saturday 7
th

 December, 2013. 

 

The Chairman, National Convention Planning 

Committee, Malam Mustapha Muhammad 

Inuwa, last Saturday, 7
th

 September, 2013 

told the second BUK Management and 

Alumni representatives meeting that his 

committee had a structure in place, which had 

been working with the support of the 

University management, to ensure that the 

convention would come to pass as one of the 

achievements to be recorded in the history of 

the Alumni Association. 

 

He said sub-committees on election as well as 

security and protocol, in addition to others, 

had come-up with budget proposals that were 

considered at the meeting. 
 

The Vice Chancellor, Professor Abubakar 

Adamu Rasheed mni, MFR who was 

represented by the Deputy Vice Chancellor 

(Academics), Professor Muhammad Yahuza 

Bello, commended members for their 

foresight in coming together in the name of 

their alma-mater and urged them to continue 

in the same spirit, putting their heads together  

 

to assist the University in the areas which 

require possible intervention. 

 

He expressed his support to the cause of the 

alumni and gave them a pat on the back for 

the impressive turn-out of members at the 

meeting which he described as an index of  

high level commitment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Professor Rasheed said the University 

believes in the importance of the association 

and   as  stakeholders   “you   have  a   lot  to  
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BUK Loses Council Member 
 

The death has occurred of an External 

Member of the Council, Associate Professor 

Josephine Amaka Okpoko. 

 

In a letter to the Chairman of Council, the 

husband of the deceased, Professor A. I. 

Okpoko of the Department of Archaeology 

and Tourism, University of Nigeria, 

Nsukka, said Prof. (Mrs) Josephine Okpoko, 

died on 25
th
 August, 2013 and would be 

buried on 27
th
 September, 2013 at her 

home-town, Okpu-Ifite village, Agulu in 

Anaocha Local Government Area, Anambra 

State. 

 

The Vice Chancellor, Professor Abubakar 

Adamu Rasheed, mni, MFR has on behalf 

of the University community, extended his 

sympathy to the family of the deceased. He 

has also appointed a 3-member team, 

headed by the DVC (Administration) to 

represent the University at the burial. 
 

 

 



  

contribute in shaping all the activities of the 

institution.” 
 

A communiqué issued at the end of the 

meeting commended the University 

Management for its support and cooperation 

towards making the Association achieve its 

desired goals. 

 

A three-member committee charged with the 

responsibility of drawing up guidelines for 

the election was constituted at the meeting. 

 

Members of the University Management that 

were at the meeting included the Deputy Vice 

Chancellor (Administration), Professor Sadiq 

Isah Radda, the Registrar, Alh. Sani Ibrahim 

Amin, MNIM represented by Director, 

General Administration and the Director, 

Advancement Office, Ahmad Shehu.  

 

CSN Nominates Dr. Sani Gumel 

for Fellowship Award 
 

The Council of the Chemical Society of 

Nigeria (CSN) has nominated Dr. Sani M.D. 

Gumel of the Department of Pure and 

Industrial Chemistry for the award of 

Professional Fellowship. 
 

The award ceremony is billed to hold 

between 16
th

 and 20
th
 September, 2013 at the  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Justice Legbo Kutigi International 

Conference Centre, Minna, Niger State. 
 

In a congratulatory letter signed by Anisatu 

Uwais Muhammad (Mrs) on behalf of the 

Director, Personnel Affairs, the nomination of 

Dr.     Gumel has been described as well 

deserved.   

LOST & FOUND 
 

1) A bunch of keys. 

 A BUK I.D. card belonging to Ibrahim 

Amina Uba (AIS/10/DAH/00266). 

2) A BUK Library student I.D. card 

belonging to Richard S. Tauna 

(SMS/12/SOC/00133). 

3) A BUK I.D. card belonging to Dankadai 

Halima Mahmoud (EDU/09/BAE/00882). 

4) A BUK I.D. card belonging to Owoloja 

Emmanuel (SCI/09/DIC/00841). 

5) A wallet containing BUK I.D. card, Voter 

Registration card, ATM cards and a 

photograph belonging to Akintunde Yusuf 

Adetunji (SMS/11/ECO/01426). 

6) A  BUK I.D. card belonging to Owoloja 

Emmanuel (SCI/09/DIC/00841). 

7) A BUK I.D. card belonging to Efe Odiri 

(TEC/08/ELE/00336). 
 

The owners should come and claim the items 

at the Publication and Documentation 

Division (Bulletin office), near the Council 

and Senate Chambers. 
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Do You Know: 
 

• That BUK consumes a lot of Energy Daily? 

• That Power Supply by PHCN is Poor? 

• That The University Relies on its Generators for Power Supply at Staff Quarters, 

Administrative, Academic and Students Areas? 

• That The University Spends a lot of money on Diesel and Generators’ Maintenance? 

� To Reduce Cost and for Safety, Help the University by Putting-off all Electrical 

Appliances when not in use! 
 

Current & past BUK bulletins are online@ 

www.buk.edu.ng/bulletin_list 
 


